
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Support for One Joy Place 

1 message

Ian Jacob <iancasperjacob@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 25, 2017 at 12:55 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jean,

Just a quick note of support for Todd Alexanders project at One Joy Place. He has been
very open and willing to meet with the West End NA since the beginning of this project.
While it may not have achieved everything the project set out to do, the result should still
move forward.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Ian Jacob
59 State St. 

iancasperjacob@gmail.com
207-409-2030
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